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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

August 31, 2022 

 
Chairman Paight called the meeting to order at 10:00 am. Selectman Pitt and 
Selectman Nelson were present. Also in attendance were Roland Veaudry and 
Dustin Franco. 
 
The Selectmen signed the appointment document for Kathleen Chamberlain who will 
be the new Town Clerk/Tax Collector. 
 
At 10:15 a.m. Kathleen Chamberlain and Michelle Talbot joined the meeting briefly.  
As Deputy Town Clerk, Michelle Talbot will swear in Kathleen Chamberlain on 
September 1st.  They left the meeting at 10:20 a.m. 
 
Selectman Pitt moved to approve the Payroll Check Register in the amount of 
$2342.51, the Direct Deposit Register in the amount of $9666.35 and the Accounts 
Payable in the amount of $8942.50 and $3246.35.  Seconded by Selectman Nelson.  
Vote was unanimous. 
 
Chairman Paight moved to approve the minutes of August 17, 2022 as amended.  
Seconded by Selectman Nelson. Vote was unanimous. 
 
The Garden Club project by the Bell Tower was discussed briefly.  Chairman Paight 
noted that the Library Trustee meeting was Thursday, September 1st at the 
Community House. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved to adjourn at 11:00 a.m.  Seconded by Selectman Pitt.  
Vote was unanimous. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Gina Paight 
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